
Please be aware that some APCG members are receiving fraudulent emails 
purporting to be from APCG officers. These emails typically are requesting money. 
These emails are fraudulent. Please delete them and block the sender. Do not 
reply to them or open any attachments. If in doubt, contact APCG officers using 
the email addresses shown on the APCG website. 


